TAKE ACTION NOW!
[bookmark: _GoBack]CALLS FROM WISCONSIN NEEDED:
Stop Congress from Cutting Refugee Resettlement Funds
Background: From now until September, Congress is considering funding bills for Fiscal Year 2017 that would drastically cut funds for the U.S. Refugee Admissions Program and reduceresources to serve refugees resettled in the United States. Resettlement is one of the key ways that the U.S. can lead by example and encourage other countries to help refugees.
President Obama committed to resettling 110,000 refugees in 2017, an increase from 85,000 in 2016. It is critical that even this relatively small increase is met with increased funds to ensure local communities have the resources they need to help refugees integrate and thrive.
These proposed funding cuts would turn our backs on the 110,000 refugees we have pledged to welcome, damage integration efforts, and negatively impact communities that welcome refugees. Please call House Speaker Paul Ryan, as he and other members who serve key leadership roles in the appropriations process consider these proposals.
Take Action TODAY: Tell Representative Ryan to Increase Refugee Funding
Call Representative Ryan: (202) 225-3031
Here’s a sample of what to say: “As Congress considers Fiscal Year 2017 funding, I urge the Representative to increase funding for the Office of Refugee Resettlement and the Migration and Refugee Assistance account to support refugee assistance overseas and refugee resettlement in the United States, over and above last year’s levels. Resettlement in one of the ways the U.S. can lead by example and leverage international support for refugees. My community welcomes refugees, and I urge the Representative to increase funding for refugee protection and resettlement.”

